
Legal Update Regarding Property Division 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Beneficiary's Name]  

[Beneficiary's Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Beneficiary's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to provide you with an important update 

regarding the ongoing property division proceedings following [Decedent's Name]'s passing. 

As of [Date], the following developments have occurred: 

• List of properties involved in the division: [Property 1, Property 2, etc.] 

• Status of any appraisals or evaluations: [Details] 

• Updates on any disputes or agreements reached: [Details] 

Please be assured that we are working diligently to ensure a fair division of the estate. If you 

have any questions or require further clarification regarding the process, do not hesitate to reach 

out to our office. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Law Firm Name]  

[Contact Information] 


